
MILES MACK
RENOVATION PROJECT

New playground
equipment.
A brand new
sprayground.
New seating areas.
Newly planted trees and
greenery.
A new outdoor adult
fitness area.
Renovations to the
basketball courts.
New bleachers.

Outdoor
Improvements

Construction is expected to
begin in early September
and end in early February
2021. 
Work will be carried out
between 6 a.m. to 2 p.m.
The playground and
recreation building will be
closed during construction.
Parking on the west side of
Aspen Street may be
restricted periodically
during construction.
Current health and safety
guidelines will be followed. 

What to Expect 
During Construction

New ADA compliant
restrooms.
A new and upgraded
kitchen.
New roofing, windows,
HVAC, and doors.

Building
Improvements

CONSTRUCTION STARTING SOON
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